










































Thankyou to everyone who 
attended our community event 

to mark the Coronation of 
King Charles 111

A special thankyou to Mrs. Staley and Mrs. Strong for organizing this 
fabulous event! Thankyou to all our staff for running such wonderful 

activities and to the Friends of Swanwick for their support.




